
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 February 2024 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers, 

Reminder that we are hosting our Year 7 Information Evening tomorrow. This event is for 
both parents and students, boys are not expected to wear their school uniform. 

Event Details: 

5.30pm - Welcome to Country and Smoking Ceremony (Quadrangle) 
6.00pm to 6.30pm - Sausage Sandwich (Concourse of the Shanahan Learning Centre) 
6.30pm - Meet Core Teacher in core classroom                       
7.00pm to 7.45pm - College information in the ERC 

Kind regards, 

 

Kellie Atkinson 
Enrolments and Community Liaison Administrator 

 


